
Newgen Digital Discovery Paathshala welcomed 2021 with 

an online celebration, where approximately 200 girl students 

of Harkesh Nagar and Tehkhand government schools 

eagerly participated. 

It was a fun event, wherein students recited poems, sang 

patriotic songs, and showed their witty side through comic 

performances. Also, the event showcased a special 

performance by “Raj Band“. The cherry on the cake was the 

Tambola game, which was enjoyed by everyone. 

Lastly, we would like to thank our judges—Meenakshi, 

Heena, and Rijul, who attended the program with full zeal 

and helped us in deciding the winners. The event was 

concluded with the prize distribution.

     

                                                                   Vaishali Shaarma 
Facilitator - CSR
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“Being part of the New Year celebration with our dear NDDP 

students was an experience I would cherish for life. Remotely 

connecting with students spread across Delhi NCR made me 

realize how digitalization has made our lives easier. It was 

amazing to see kids performing from the comfort of their 

homes. Their confidence and zeal were unparalleled and left 

me craving for more. Kudos to the entire CSR team for 

nurturing these kids and making commendable efforts 

towards their personality development.”

Meenakshi Arora

To join as a CSR/NDDP volunteer kindly reach us at 

csr_nddp@newgen.co.in or csrvolunteers@newgen.co.in
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